

ABET, Inc. 111 Market Place, Suite 1050 Baltimore, MD 21202 Phone: 410-347-7700 Fax: 410-625-2238 www.abet.org

Officers 2008-2009

September 11, 2009

ABET President Joseph L. Sussman, Ph.D. Deloitte Consulting, LEP

ABET President-Elect David K. Holger, Ph.D. Iowa State University

ABET Secretary
Phillip E. Borrowman, P.E.
Hanson Professional Services, Inc.

ABET Treasurer Daniel J. Bradley, Ph.D. Indiana State University

ABET Past President L.S. "Skip" Fletcher, Ph.D., P.E. Texas A&M University

ABET Executive Director Michael K.J. Milligan, Ph.D., P.E. Mark G. Yudof President University of California Office of the President 12th Floor 1111 Franklin St. Oakland, CA 94607-5200

Dear President Yudof:

Congratulations! It is a great privilege to inform you and your university community that the Bourns College of Engineering at the University of California, Riverside has been selected to receive one of the three 2009 Claire Felbinger Awards for Diversity. The Claire L. Felbinger Award for Diversity is presented to recognize U.S.-based educational units, individuals, associations, and firms for extraordinary success in achieving or facilitating diversity and inclusiveness in the technological segments of our society. The 2009 awards will be conferred on Wednesday, October 28, in San Antonio, Texas, as part of a luncheon at the 2009 ABET Commission Summit.

ABET, Inc. is the professional accreditation agency providing leadership and quality assurance in applied science, computing, engineering, and technology education. University of California, Riverside currently has ABET-accredited programs in engineering and computer science. We are honored to acknowledge your commitment and contribution to the diversity goals of the nation's higher education community.

ABET is pleased to offer complimentary meeting registration, 2 nights hotel (room & tax), and travel support for you or your representative to join us in Texas as we honor the commitment of Bourns College of Engineering to diversity in education. We hope that you will join us. Please contact Rachelle Daucher, ABET Executive Assistant, at 410-347-7704 or rdaucher@abet.org with your RSVP.

Sincerely,

Joseph L. Sussman, Ph.D.

ABET President

Cc: Reza Abbaschian, Dean Bourns College of Engineering, UC Riverside

Chinya Ravishankar, Associate Dean Undergraduate Affairs Bourns College of Engineering, UC Riverside

Mitch Boretz ,Bourns College of Engineering, UC Riverside